
Item #10 

DATE May 2, 2018 

TO GCTD Board of Directors 

FROM Steven DeBaun, General Counsel 

SUBJECT Consideration and Possible Approval of Amendment to General Manager’s 
Employment Contract 

SUMMARY 

Written information to be provided by Legal Counsel at the Board Meeting. 

RECOMMENDATION 

General Counsel recommends that the Board of Directors Approve the 
Amendment to General Manager’s Employment Contract. 

GENERAL MANAGER’S CONCURRENCE 

Steven P. Brown 
General Manager 


